
 

Rowling Class Trip 

Dear Parents/Carers  

We are excited to share that on Thursday 9th March 2023 Rowling Class will be 

visiting Yorkshire Wildlife Park. The trip will take place during the normal school day 

but please ensure your child arrives at school promptly. We will be leaving the 

academy at 9:00 and returning for 15:30. During the trip we will be able to explore 

the park, learning about the different animals and habitats in which they live. This visit links closely with our 

‘All Creatures Great and Small’ topic and will help us to enhance our learning of habitats, food chains and 

classification.  

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle in a rucksack style bag which they will carry 

around the park. Children can wear non-uniform appropriate for the weather including comfortable footwear 

and a waterproof coat.   

Children can bring a maximum of £10 spending money which they can use in the park gift shop. Please note 

that children will be responsible for carrying their own money.  

In order to cover entry and transport costs, a voluntary contribution of £9.50 would be appreciated. 

Unfortunately, if we do not have enough contributions, the trip will not go ahead.  

Would you please complete and return the slip below by Tuesday 21st February 2023.  

 

Kind regards, 

Eleanor Mastin 

Class teacher 

 

Please return to school office by Tuesday 21st February   

 

I do/do not* consent to ______________________________ attending Yorkshire Wildlife Park 9th March 2023 

and being transported by coach. 

I agree/do not* agree to make a voluntary contribution of £9.50 per child.   

I will /will not* require a school pack up on the day of the trip.  

Signed ______________________________________            Date______________________ 

*Please delete as applicable 


